
 

 

 

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF UNION 
2024 DECEMBER BOARD OF REVIEW 

 
The December Board of Review will Convene an Open Meeting 

 
On December 10, 2024, starting at 9:00 a.m. 

 
Located at Union Township Hall 

2010 S. Lincoln Rd.  
Mt. Pleasant, MI 48858 

(989) 772-4600 
 

The December Board of Review will convene an open meeting to address verified qualified 
errors identified by the Assessor. The Board of Review holds authority to consider requests for 
various exemptions, including Poverty Exemptions, Qualified Agricultural Exemptions, 
Qualified Forest Exemptions, and Disabled Veteran’s Exemptions. Additionally, the Board may 
grant qualified start-up exemptions to eligible taxpayers who operate a qualified start-up 
business. Written notifications regarding any changes will be sent to taxpayers in accordance 
with the relevant statute. For further details or accommodations under the Americans with 
Disabilities Act, please contact Jill Peters, Assessor, at (989) 772-4600 extension 230.  

Jill Peters                                                                                                       Lisa Cody 
Township Assessor         Township Clerk   

 


